
Submitter: Katherine Fischer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: SB348 

This proposed legislation is unconstitutional and is just wrong.  The proponents want 

to take away my liberty. 

It should not be going around the courts and the will of we the people. 

It will have no affect on criminals who will not abide by any law anyway. 

Please do not pass it. 

Katherine Fischer 

Culver, Oregon 


